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Football!
Congratulations to our football

team for not only making it
into the state championships,
but for hosting a home playoff

game for the first time in
almost 30 years and winning!

Way to go Bulldogs.  Next
weekend we will play Tatnall.
Stay tuned for the date and

time.

Brandywine High School

W E E K L Y  U P D A T E

Upcoming
Events
BSD Board Meeting @ 7:00 pm
(Claymont E.S.)

1st MP Report Card
Distribution

PTO Meeting @ 6:30 pm

Underclassmen Make-up
Picture Day

Schools Closed - offices open

Schools and Offices Closed -
Thanksgiving Holiday

Winter Vocal Concert @ 7:00
pm

11/18

11/19

11/21

11/22

11/25-
11/27

11/28-
11/29

12/4

Special Olympics
Brandywine High School
students participated in

our annual Special
Olympics Bocce Ball event
this week.  Thank you to
everyone who made this

event possible.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sYrHjY4LvDo


Additional
Announcements

Counselor Corner

With report cards coming home on
Tuesday, November 19, we want to
remind guardians to reach out to
teachers if they have any questions
about grades or action steps your
student can take to have improved
success in the second quarter.

We would like to recognize our
fabulous school psychologists, Mr.

Peres and Ms. Emerton, as we wrap
up National School Psychology

Week.  We appreciate all that you
do for the students and staff at

BHS!

Parking Lot Reminder

Please remember that after 1:50 pm,
every day, you should not attempt to
drive down towards the front entrance
and leave your vehicle or you will get
boxed in by our afternoon busses.
There are available spaces in the
parking lot after 1:50 pm 

It’s Report Card Time!

Please take time on Tuesday, Nov. 19,
to ask your students to see the report
card they will be bringing home that
day. These are also available through
home access center.

Congratulations

Congratulations to Mr. David Maloney,
who earned a Delaware STEM Educator
Award last week, for demonstrating
exceptional STEM innovation and
student engagement.  Mr. Maloney is
Brandywine High School’s current
Teacher of the Year.  Mr. Maloney, we
are so grateful for all you have done
for our students!

Meet the Coaches Night

Join us for Meet the Coaches night for
the winter sports season this Tuesday,
Nov. 19 at 6:00 pm


